May 2022

WHAT HAS BEEN HAPPENING IN TY?

Beep Beep!
We visited 1st Drive to get behind the wheel. The students
spent the day learning how to drive and all about road safety.
They even got to play the Break Game where they tested how
fast they could press the breaks. There was a prize for the one
with the fastest feet. Well done Demi.




Achill Island
We headed West to Achill Island to
learn how to surf, kayak and cycle the
Green Way. What a fantastic few days
we had on the Island. Definitely one of
the highlights of the year.



TY Graduation

We celebrated the end of an amazing year with a wonderful
graduation ceremony. What a lovely evening remembering all the
fabulous memories we have made. The students gave such lovely
speeches and treated us to some songs they learned in music
class. We are so proud of the group. Congratulations to our
graduates!




